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Date:  December 1, 2009 

 

To:  MSDS Requestor 

 

Subject:  The MSDS you have requested 

 

In response to your request for a material safety data sheet, according to the OSHA Hazard 

Communication Standard (Right-to-Know), an MSDS is not required for the requested product(s).   

Products such as drugs, cosmetics, food, or alcoholic beverages, wood or wood products, and 

tobacco or tobacco products as defined in 29 CFR 1910.1200(b)(6), are exempt from the Hazard 

Communication Standard.  Items that are considered articles as defined in 29 CFR 1910.1200 are 

also exempt from this standard.   

 

The requested product is also not regulated as hazardous material for shipping in accordance with 

the U.S. Department of Transportation, and has no hazardous storage limitations as defined by the 

National Fire Protection Association. 

 

Please contact us if you have any further questions. 

Contact Name:  Ron Grey 

Contact Phone: (330) 277-1850 

 

Product UPC’s and Names:  

 
 See attached list of items -                

  

 

MSDS Not Required 

 


